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Dilly Deblase

From: Anna McCaffrey <boh@chilmarkma.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 3:30 PM
To: 'Tim Carroll'
Cc: 'Dilly Deblase'; 'Jennifer Christy'; 'Alison Kisselgof'
Subject: Board of Health Memo to the Select Board re: new BOH SPDAC committee 

representative 

Dear Tim,  
 
At our last Board of Health meeting on 07/26/23, the Board discussed the retirement of the Board of Health 
Representative on the Squibnocket Pond Committee – Liz Gude. Jan Buhrman volunteered to become a BOH 
representative, and the rest of the Board supported her candidacy. Matt Poole will be the alternate representative 
if Jan cannot attend. Please let the Select Board know.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Anna McCaffrey 
Board of Health Inspector / Administrator 
Town of Chilmark 
508-645-2105 
 


